
T R A N S L A T I O N

 

February 10, 2010
Circular No. 017-2010

Mr. (Mrs.)
General Manager

Subject: Liquidity and EVAP Chart

Dear Mr. (Mrs.) General Manager:

Hereby, we would like to inform you that as it is established on the 2010 Calendar for 
Atoms Remittance, on 14 February 2010, Carnival Sunday all banks will be exempted 
from sending the information corresponding to the Weekly Liquidity Atom AT10 and 
EVAP.

Notwithstanding the aforementioned, the Weekly Liquidity Atom AT10 and EVAP with 
the figures of Friday, February 12 that should be submitted to this Superintendency on 
Sunday,  February  14,  shall  be  remitted  on  Wednesday,  February  17  until  12  a.m. 
(midnight)

Mr.  (Mrs.)  Manager,  we  will  highly  appreciate  to  inform all  your  personnel  of  these 
instructions in order to fully comply with this Circular.

Sincerely yours,

Amauri Castillo
Interim Superintendent 
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